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NOTICE OF ACCESS TO STOCKHOLDER LIST 

 
Welcome to the Annual Meeting of Stockholders (the “Annual Meeting”) of World Wrestling Entertainment, Inc. (the 

“Company”). Kindly note the procedures required by stockholders of record as of the close of business on March 30, 

2021 to access the list of stockholders entitled to vote at the Annual Meeting.     

 
During the Annual Meeting, a list of our stockholders, maintained under Delaware law, will be available for viewing 

by stockholders of record and holders of a legal proxy from a stockholder of record at 

www.virtualshareholdermeeting.com/WWE2021. If you are a registered stockholder, the control number included on 

your proxy card will allow you to view this list. If you are a holder of a legal proxy from a stockholder of record, you 

must enter the control number that was issued to you to gain attendance to the meeting. 

In addition, stockholders of record and holders of a legal proxy from a stockholder of record retain the right to obtain 

access to the list of stockholders for any purpose germane to the meeting during the ten days preceding the 2021 

Annual Meeting. Stockholders pursuing such access are required to submit a written request to Investor Relations at 

Investor.Relations@wwecorp.com, and to include the control number found on their proxy card, voting instruction 

form or Notice of Internet Availability. If you are a holder of a legal proxy, you also must submit your legal proxy. 

Thank you for your cooperation and for joining the Company at the Annual Meeting.  
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